
This Thursday, June 24th the 6th grade students will be participating in their last team day of the school 
year. They will be watching Percy Jackson’s The Lightning Thief in the Mary Lou Meese Theater as the 
culmination to the Greek Mythology unit of study. We wanted to let the parents/guardians of students 
that are learning remotely know the options that they have for this day.  Please read the attached letter 
carefully. 

  

 
 
Attachments: 
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